

Cardenden Nursery Newsletter 2 – September 2025



Visit our School Website here:

Cardenden Primary School | RESPECT, KINDNESS, AMBITION



	Dates for your Diary	
Friday 10 th October	End of Term	
Monday 27 th October	Children back to school	
Thursday 30 th October	Parent Council Halloween Disco	
Friday 31st October	Themed Open Afternoon	

Headteacher's Update ...

I can't believe we are halfway through September already. It's been so lovely seeing everyone back in school and we have all settled back into the routine smoothly.

I hope everyone who came along to Stay and Play enjoyed seeing the playroom set up and got a chance to meet with new staff. I know there's been lots of All About Me discussions which have been so helpful in helping us get to know everyone's individual strengths and likes. Thank you for taking time to pop in and complete these.

Mrs Stewart

Depute Headteacher Update ...

As we settle into Term 1, I wanted to take a moment to say a heartfelt thank you for the incredibly warm welcome I've received since joining Cardenden Nursery. From the moment I arrived, I've felt truly embraced by the whole community — staff, children, and families alike. It's clear that Cardenden Nursery is a very special place, and I've already fallen in love with it. I've been so impressed by the nurturing ethos that runs through everything here. The children are settled, happy, and thriving, a reflection of the care and dedication shown by everyone involved. It's a privilege to be part of such a wonderful setting, and I'm really looking forward to the term ahead.

Mrs Drummond